
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Option 
1 

Cheese & Tomato 
Pizza 

Sausage roll Cheese Whirl Sausage/Veggie 
baguette 

Fish Finger 
Baguette 

Option 
2 

Ham 
Cheese 

Tuna 
Baguette/sandwich 

Ham 
Cheese 

Tuna 
Baguette/sandwich 

Ham 
Cheese 

Tuna 
Baguette/sandwich 

Ham 
Cheese 

Tuna 
Baguette/sandwich 

Ham 
Cheese 

Tuna 
Baguette/sandwich 

Comes 
with 

Carrot & Cucumber  
Cake/biscuit 

Fruit 

Carrot & Cucumber  
Cake/biscuit 

Fruit 

Carrot & Cucumber  
Cake/biscuit 

Fruit 

Carrot & Cucumber  
Cake/biscuit 

Fruit  

Carrot & Cucumber  
Cake/biscuit 

Fruit 

Dear Parents/Carers                                      21st May 2021 
 
We have had a great week in school this week and there is only one more week until half term! I cannot believe that we are 
nearly halfway through the year! 
 
Walk to School Week 
This week was Walk to School Week! I am so proud of all of the children for their huge efforts in participating with their 100 
laps of the playground/courtyard. It has been so lovely to see everyone taking part and doing their bit. Could we please ask 
that any outstanding money be handed in along with the sponsorship forms by Wednesday of next week, so that we are able 
to give you a grand total in next week’s newsletter! I can’t wait to see how much you have all raised and who has won the 
prizes!  
 
Sickness/diarrhoea  
Can I just remind you that we follow the 48-hour rule for sickness and diarrhoea – children must stay off school until 48 hours 
after the last bout of sickness and/or diarrhoea.  When you call in the morning to advise us of your child’s absence a member 
of office staff can advise you when your child can return to school.  As a team we should be supporting each other and working 
together, please don’t embarrass us by asking you to collect your child and take them home.  Thank you for your support.  

Bees 
Don’t worry if you notice a lot of bee activity in the walls between the office and the courtyard  
where the children are collected at the end of the day. They visit us every year and a bee expert  
advised us that they are in fact a mock bee (hairy footed flower bees – anthophora plumipes) and  
they are totally harmless and cannot sting. They will only be around for 3-4 weeks whilst they lay 
their eggs and will then be gone, we may see them again in September when the eggs hatch!  
 
Internet safety day 
Next week we will be having an Internet safety day where all the children will learn about the importance of being safe online. 
Our day to day lives are filled with technology and it is super important for children to learn both the dangers of being online 
and how to deal with things they may come across. As adults we should also be aware of what sites our children are using and 
have the correct parental restrictions in place so that they cannot access anything they shouldn’t be. 

We also have MFL day coming up so it is such an exciting time with lots going on! 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and the weather perks up a bit so that we are all able to get outside at some point! 
 
Kind regards, 

Mrs Gilbert 

Dates for the diary: 
Week beginning 24th May – Internet safety day  

Friday 28th May – Break up for May half term  

Monday 7th June – First day back after May half term 

Thursday 22nd July – Break up for Summer holidays 

Tuesday 31st August – First day back after Summer 

 



 

We’ve all been taking part in the Walk 

to School Week challenge! 

Ellyde and Ellyse have raised a whopping £330.00 between them! 



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Stamptastic is the quickest way to label school uniform...no sewing or ironing labels, simply stamp instead and label a whole 

set of school uniform in under ten minutes! Stamptastic's magic ink withholds 50 washes on care labels without fading!  

What's more, if you add our PTA code (PO360DS) you will receive a FREE White Fabric Pen worth £4.99 when you order a 

School Name Labels DELUXE Bundle https://stamptastic.co.uk/collections/home-page/products/advanced-bundle 

In addition to you receiving the White Fabric Pen for FREE our Parent Teacher Association (PTA) will also receive 15% 

commission on everything in your basket.  

Happy Stamping! 

Brading Primary School Lottery 

Our lottery is open to everyone, so please spread the word so we can have as many people join as possible. A ticket 
costs £1 per week and 40% of all ticket sales goes straight to our Friends of Brading account.  Each ticket will also enter 
you in TWO draws: A jackpot prize draw for £25,000.00 and a local draw with a guaranteed prize for one of the supporters 
of our school. The size of the prize will depend on the number of tickets bought for the school that week. The lottery is a 
fun and effective way to raise money to improve our school. But we need your help to make the lottery the best it can be, 
so please support the lottery today - and who knows maybe you'll be the next £25,000 winner! To sign up 
visit www.yourschoollottery.co.uk. Your support is greatly appreciated and we wish you good luck!  

 

Easyfundraising 

Every time you shop online via easyfundraising at one of the 3,300 
retailers including John Lewis, Aviva, Sainsbury’s and Booking.com, a 
donation will be made to Friends of Brading, and it won’t cost you a penny 
extra. 

It’s really simple to get started; 

Go to www.easyfundraising.org.uk/friendsofbrading 

Sign up for free 

Get shopping – your donations will be collected by easyfundraising and 
automatically sent to Friends of Brading. It couldn’t be easier! 

There are no catches or hidden charges and Friends of Brading will be 
really grateful for your donations. 

Thank you for your support. 

https://stamptastic.co.uk/collections/home-page/products/advanced-bundle
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/friendsofbrading


SCHOOL LUNCHES ARE £2.15 

SANDWICH/BAGUETTE FILLING 

CHOICES ARE: 

HAM 

CHEESE 

TUNA 

PE DAYS – COME TO SCHOOL IN PE 

KIT 
MONDAY – YEAR 4 & YEAR 6 

TUESDAY – YEAR 6 

WEDNESDAY – YEAR 3 & YEAR 5 

FRIDAY – YEAR 1, YEAR 2, YEAR 3, YEAR 4 & 

YEAR 5 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

USEFUL INFORMATION 

CLASS EMAILS 

zigzag.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

maldives.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

newzealand.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

malta.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

galapagos.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

iceland.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

jamaica.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

hawaii.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  
 

SNACKS – MUST BE ORDERED & PAID 

FOR ON MONDAYS IN SEALED NAMED 

ENVELOPE 

TOAST – 25p           CRUMPET – 30p 

TEACAKE – 30p       JUICE – 30p 

MILK – 50p 

BREAKFAST CLUB RUNS EVERY 

MORNING FROM 8AM.  

THIS MUST BE BOOKED IN ADVANCE 

EVERY FRIDAY FOR THE COMING WEEK 

AND IS £2 PER CHILD PER SESSION. 

CHILDREN MUST ARRIVE BETWEEN 8 

AND 8:05 

READING PACKS WILL BE SENT 

HOME EVERY MONDAY ALONG 

WITH SPELLINGS, THESE NEED TO 

BE RETURNED ON A FRIDAY. 

ALL ABSENCES NEED TO BE 

CONFIRMED IN WRITING EITHER 

FILLING OUT ONE OF OUR SLIPS, 

SENDING IN A NOTE FROM 

HOME OR VIA EMAIL 

mailto:zigzag.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:maldives.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:newzealand.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:malta.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:galapagos.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:iceland.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:jamaica.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:hawaii.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk


  



 

 


